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DEC 1532

Docket No., 50-2-3

Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr¢ C. E. Larson
Director of Nuclear
Generation
41k Nicollet Mall

Minneapolis, MN 55k01
Centlemer:

Thank you for your letter dated November 22, 1982, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance which vz usrought to your attention
in Inspection Report No. 50-263/82-13 forverded by our letter dated

October 29, 1562, We will examine these matiers during a gubsequent inscction.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
Original Sigred by J. R. Millst

James R. Miller, Chief
fechni:al Programs Banch

cc: Mr. W, A. Shamla, Plant
Manager

ec w/ltr datd 11/22/82, wPSAFEGUARDS
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Mr. John W. Ferman, Ph.D., Dl
Nuclear Engineer, MPCA

8212090343 821203
PDR ADOCK 05000263
Q PDR

-.mmuﬂ’? Kn 1Ll 1( v/Ll {

e
“A”ﬂ. "‘_,]/k\ | /
. . corpasesd )

i -4

NAC FORM 318 (10.80) NRCM 02 P OFFICIAL PECORD CO"Y |



